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On 11th and 12th January, 2014, the leading program students joined 
the Leading Forum 2013 “Next Visionary” in Osaka, organized by Osaka 
University and Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and 
Technology (MEXT). In this forum, the participants had to make a proposal 
to solve the present problem according to the topics given beforehand. We 
prepared a presentation of “English in the globalization“ under a topic “Japan 
and the Globe, Now and Future”. The company and government persons 
joined the forum as judges for students presentation from the famous 
enterprizes, such as Panasonic, Rakuten and Elsevia Japan. We were 
impressed for other graduate school students’ activity and presentation 
although our team could reach to final presentation. More than forty of 
leading programs joined the forum and we could be friendly with the other 
program students and exchanged the information about each university 
program.  

We really thank the all staffs of LP program of Nagasaki University 
for giving an opportunity of joining the wonderful forum. We also hope that 
many students will visit the forum or meeting if they have a chance next time. 
It will widen our knowledge and interest. 
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